
---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: I Made Suwancita <imsuwancita@unicef.org>
Date: 7 March 2017 at 13:22
Subject: Surat Perjanjian Penggunaan Data BPS
To: "yantisa.akhadi@hotosm.org" <yantisa.akhadi@hotosm.org>
Cc: Valerie Crab <vcrab@unicef.org>, Nikensari Setiadi <nsetiadi@unicef.org>

Dear Mas Iyan, 

Please use this statement below from our colleague for your reference on doing
the modification on OSM. I am sure this is enough. Any concern regarding BPS 
permission, you can contact us at any time.

Terima kasih Mas.

Made

I Made Suwancita
RapidPro Consultant (Innovations), Communications Cluster

+62 21 2996 8156, imsuwancita@unicef.org, Skype: isuwancita
 
United Nations Children’s Fund

WTC 6, 10th Floor, Jl. Jenderal Sudirman Kav. 31, Jakarta 12920, Indonesia

Follow us on Facebook, Twitter, YouTube www.unicef.org         

From: Nikensari Setiadi
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 11:44 AM
To: I Made Suwancita
Cc: Valerie Crab
Subject: RE: Surat Perjanjian Penggunaan Data BPS

 
Dear Made,
 
OSM provided their services to support the activity under UNICEF-GoI programme 
cooperation. BPS is one of GoI institution which is in partnership with UNICEF to 
support the programmes under this cooperation. Therefore, I don’t think OSM need the
above supporting document since the activity is not between OSM and BPS. We can 
always use our CPAP as a basis of our partnership with all related GoI institutions.

 
I hope this can give an adequate answer.

 
Regards,
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